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Accessibility Statement for Hatmaker Law Group
Hatmaker Law Group is committed to ensuring digital accessibility for people with disabilities. We here at Hatmaker Law Group are committed to ensuring that all persons are able to equally access the goods, services and products that we offer. We are working to continually improve the user experience for everyone regardless of any impairment.
Conformance Status
The Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) defines requirements for designers and developers to improve accessibility for people with disabilities. It defines three levels of conformance: Level A, Level AA, and Level AAA. Hatmaker Law Group’s website, www.hatmakerlaw.com, is currently being transitions to a new website that will be conformant with the WCAG 2.1 level AA guidelines. 
We Want to Hear From You!
Bear with us! In the interim, while we are transitioning to a new website, we continue to strive to provide accessible services for all of our clients. We welcome your feedback on any inconveniences that may arise while using our current website. If you encounter any inconvenience while using our website, www.hatmakerlaw.com, please contact Laura Dakin, Office Manager, at 559-374-0077, or email her directly at carole@hatmakerlaw.com and we will be happy to provide you the information in an accessible format. 
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